





Step 1 take the 
paracord loop half way 
and place loop through 
the bracelet and bring 
the two loose ends 
through the loop.

Step 2 take the two 
loose ends and put 
them the other side of 
the bracelet,

Step 3 measure the 
wrist size for the child it 
is going over - add 
additional 2-3 cms 
above actual wrist size.

Step 4 take the right 
hand end of the 
paracord, pass behind 
the two strands - then 
take the left end - take 
it around the back of 
the other end and then 
back over the two 
strands and through 
the loop.

Step 5 take the left 
hand end of the 
paracord, pass behind 
the two strands - then 
take the right end - 
take it around the back 
of the other cord and 
then back over the two 
strands and through 
the loop.

Step 6 - repeat Step 4 

Step 7 - repeat Step 5 


Keep going to the end 
Step 4 and then Step 5

Step 8 - At the end of 
the bracket - cut the 
end of the paracord - 
melt the end with a 
lighter at the very end 
and then use a metal 
kitchen eating knife to 
flatten against the 
paracord and seal. 

(get parents help!)


